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November 
2017 

Greenville Tool & Die will be closed 
on Thursday, November 23rd , and 
again on Friday, November 24th, in 
observance of Thanksgiving. Please 
have a safe and enjoyable holiday! 

This November commemorates fifty-one years since Greenville Tool & Die’s Toolbits monthly newsletter began in 1966.  
The Toolbits showcase accomplishments at GTD such as advancements in technology and tooling capabilities, growth of the 
company, and the talented skill set of our employees, both personally and professionally. Our newsletter is available to 
download at gtd.com/newsletter. To be added to our mailing list or receive the Toolbits by email please contact hr@gtd.com. 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 The following employees are recognized for 
their hard work and dedication on: 
 

NOVEMBER 
6…………Neal Fisher….…………….5 years 
10……….Tyler Peterman……………3 years 
17……….Rob McGill…….…..………20 years 
17……….Gregg Peters.……………..9 years 
23……….Sydney Case…..…………..2 years 
23……….Laura Baker………………..2 years 
24……….Roger Rasmussen……….20 years 
28……….Pat Kloostra…………………6 years 
 

Thank you all for your commitment, and the 
accomplishments you have brought to 
Greenville Tool & Die. 
 

We would like to take the opportunity to 
wish the following GTD employees a 
Happy Birthday on: 
 

NOVEMBER 
3………..…………Tyler Orr 
8……..……………Julia Potter 
17…………………Adam Teegardin 
21…………………Ken Selleck 
22…………………Jerrad Higgins 
26…………………Sydney Case 
29…………………Justin Heimbecker 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Safety & Suggestion Meeting                   

Wednesday, November 29th  
3:30pm 

 
November committee members are: 
Mark Cazier       Tim Johnson        
Jamie Sellers    Dwayne MacLaren 

GTD will host the next  
Red Cross Blood Drive on 
Tuesday, November 7th  
12:30 - 5:45pm. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Greenville Tool & Die honors all men and 
women who have and are currently serving in 
the military. We are very proud of our 
employees, the sacrifices they have given and 
the courage they have shown. On this 
Veterans Day, we salute their distinguished  
service to our great country.  
 
Zachery Adkins-Korson – U.S. Army 
Mark S. Cazier – U.S. Marine Corps 
Neal E. Fisher – U.S. Air Force 
Jonathan S. Gigowski – U.S. Marine Corps 
Timothy A. Jakeway – MI Army National Guard 
Brian K. Lake – U.S. Marine Corps 
Jordan A. Melching – U.S. Navy 
Jamie L. Sellers – U.S. Marine Corps 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our very best wishes to 

Michael Parker who leaves 

Greenville Tool & Die to 

join the U.S. Marines on 

November 6th.  Mike will 

attend thirteen weeks of 

basic training in Parris 

Island, South Carolina. 

Then one year at infantry 

school before deployment.   

Mike, we commend you 

for your bravery, hope for 

your safety, and thank you 

for your service.  
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